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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Re: St. Marys MIne 

Randy & Christine Ross <nineteensixtyeightBIRD@hotmail.com> Wed, Apr 17, 2019 at 12:36 PM
To: "jared.ebert@state.co.us" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

                      Hello Jared, we hope this day finds you doing well.    Maps and Drawings 4. C  area photograph
that I provided to D.R.M.S. for the mining site had indica�ons of previous workings which dates back to
early 1900's.  This informa�on I found in the Denver archives.  Leslie McFadden brought a archaeologist 
Larry. Fullenkamp he was with Leslie on mine site he confirmed on August 23rd 2017 there was no concern
about historical values.  E. My response; the division is correct on features that currently exist at St. Marys
Mine.   There is earlier mining evidence that has gone on before we got the claim, which is adit entrances,
rail metal, processed tailing's, waste dump, and trench dig.  The division assumes right these features do
currently exist at the site
 
 
Project Descrip�on:  10. Item #6  On a previous conversa�on by phone Jason Smith, Water Resource
Division told me he would come to the mining site to see what we are proposing to do with the water on
the site.  Jason also told me to let him know when we will be on the mining site so he can get a visual look
on how we are using the water and how we are pu�ng it back in the stream.  In regards to part K; there is a
very small stream of water runoff that we are looking to use in the process of using with the high banker,
according to Jason Smith he replied we are only borrowing the water from the stream and he understands
we are pu�ng it back;  B, response we will have to obtain approval from Jason Smith of CO Div of Water
Resource for the use of the water, when Jason shows up at the mining site we hope to get approval then
according to Jason. Smith.
 
Sincerely,  Randy & Chris�ne. Ross.
 
The financial warranty of $252.00 is in the mail. 


